
 

Committee as a Whole 

September 26, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

2829 Minerva Lake Rd. 

Minutes 

 

 
 
Present:          

Councilpersons Martin, Grant, Camara, Paessun, McNamara 
 Mayor Tiffany Southard, Police Chief Matt Delp 
  
 

OCTOBER WORK SESSION: 
Since 3 council members will not be available on 10/3(original work session date), discussion 
held to reschedule.  Mayor hopes to have Engineering and Fiscal Present to discuss details of 
upcoming projects.  Work session rescheduled for Tuesday 10/8 at 6:00 PM 
 
STREETS: 00: of Audio Recording 
A meeting is to be scheduled with Engineer Flickinger to update residents on the 2025 Minerva 
Lake Road Construction Project. 
 
LEGISLATION: 00: of Audio Recording 
Councilperson Martin reported that leaf pick-up will begin the week of 10/14 and run through 
mid-December. Information is being presented via newsletter, weekly email, website and social 
media.  The Services committee will also be taking over booking of Food Trucks for the 
Village, and has several commitments for 2025. 
 
RECREATION&7 PARKS: 00:  of Audio Recording 
Council President Camara recommends very little change to pool fees for 2025; the pool is 
closed, and council may expect a summary report soon.  A brief discussion was held regarding 
landscaping services for 2025; Councilperson Paessun will reach out to Blendon Twp., and 
other contractors may be contacted for estimates.  Mulch for the playground was discussed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:02 PM 

 
 

 

 

Jeffrey Wilcheck, Fiscal Officer     Tiffany Southard, Mayor 


